
Glen Anderson 
 

Dear Washington State Department of Ecology, VOTERS STRONGLY SUPPORT SAFER
PRODUCTS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! WE URGE the Dept. of Ecology to DEVELOP AND IMPLEMENT
VERY, VERY STRONG RULES for our SAFETY!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! Your proposed Safer Products for
Washington rule is a good start. WE MUST STOP USING DANGEROUS CHEMICALS in
products that are building up in people, food, wildlife, and water. There are safer solutions that can
be used in place of hazardous chemicals and these rules are critically important for moving
companies in the right direction. I support the proposed rule as a critical next step in preventing
pollution and protecting vulnerable populations and species. Sincerely, Glen Anderson 5015 15th
Ave SE Lacey, WA 98503


